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Happy Birthday 
to  Benjamin,

Rex and Di
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Staff news 
We would like to welcome 

Tammy to the Little 
Acorns staff team. 

Tammy is taking over 
Katie’s key group with 

the help of Di. 

Welcome

We would like to 
welcome 

Bernadette, Lavana,
Paige and Tammy 

and their families to 
Little Acorns. 

Parent Phone calls
We will be offering 

the chance to speak 
to your child’s 

keyperson on the
week commencing

Monday 21st

November.
This is a chance to

chat about how your
child has settled any 
concerns or worries 

you may have.  
A text will be sent out 

for you to book an 
appointment if you 

wish to.

Tapestry
All tapestry links have been sent out. If 
you have any problems activating them 

please let a member of staff know. 
Tapestry is a lovely to see what your 

child has being doing at Pre-School and 
for you to share with us.  

Could all children please bring a spare 
change of clothes with them for their day. 
Also with the weather changing could we 
make sure that children have the 
appropriate clothing with them for their 
day. 
If your child is wearing wellies to Pre-School 
could we ask that they bring a change of 
footwear with them. Slippers are more than 
welcome. 



Dates for your Diary

Children in Need 
Friday 18th November

Fee’s due
Friday 9th December  2022

Half term ends 
Friday 16th December 2022

Return to Pre-School 
Wednesday 4th January 2022

Cart Capture Photography
Thursday 10th November

Friday 11th November 

Parking 
Could we remind everyone that 
the car park is for school staff 

parking only. 
Parents/ carers are asked to find 
alternate parking on the roads 

outside Pre-School. 
The car park is only small and it 
can become difficult for school 

staff to park. 

Children in need
For children in need this year children and 

grown ups are welcome to wear spots to pre –
school. 

There will be a donation box in the lobby.

Hot lunches
If you would like a hot lunch then 
please let a member of staff know 

on the day or you can order in 
advance.  

Lunches need to be paid for when 
ordering. Lunches are £2.30

You can pay via BACS if possible.

Sickness Policy 
If your child has sickness or 
diarrhoea then they must 
stay off Pre-School until they 
are 48 hours clear of the last 
bout of illness. 
If they have a temperature 
then they must stay off 24 
hours clear of the 
temperature. 
If you have had to give calpol
or any other pain relief then 
we ask you keep children at 
home as this can mask 
symptoms of illness. 


